

## **TOLLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

51 TOLLAND GREEN · TOLLAND, CONNECTICUT 06084 860-870-6850 · FAX: 860-870-7737 OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS Walter Willett, Ph.D.
Superintendent

October 3, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you may have heard, Mr. Uriano has resigned his position as Principal of Tolland Middle School to take the job of Athletic Director in another district. We wish Mr. Uriano success and happiness in this new endeavor.

We will begin the process of looking for his replacement immediately. The plan is to conclude the process before Thanksgiving break. If you are interested in being a part of the Principal Search Committee please contact Ms. Palumbo at the central office at 860-870-6850 extension 1 or jpalumbo@tolland.k12.ct.us.

Sincerely,

Walter Willett

Superintendent of Schools

WW;jp